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Neuren (NEU) – ASX Announcement      25 August 2023 

Notification of Neuren half-year results and investor web conference 
Melbourne, Australia: Neuren Pharmaceuticals (ASX: NEU) today advised that its financial results for the 
half-year to 30 June 2023 will be released on Monday 28 August 2023.  A web conference will be held at 
11.00 am AEST, with participants required to register via the link below.  

   

Investor Zoom Webinar 11:00am AEST Monday 28 August 

You are invited to register using this link: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ykFQ7ZytRjavNFknbp7czw 

Participants may submit questions during registration or during the session 

 

 

Contact: 
Jon Pilcher, CEO: jpilcher@neurenpharma.com; +61 438 422 271 

 

ASX Listing Rules information 
This announcement was authorized to be given to the ASX by the board of directors of Neuren 
Pharmaceuticals Limited, Suite 201, 697 Burke Road, Camberwell, VIC 3124 

Forward-looking Statements  

This announcement contains forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. Such 
statements involve known and unknown risks and important factors that may cause the actual results, 
performance or achievements of Neuren to be materially different from the statements in this 
announcement. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ykFQ7ZytRjavNFknbp7czw

	Forward-looking Statements

